CabinetOffice



Histories, Openness and Records Unit

Admiralty Arch North Entrance The Mall London SW1A 2WH **Telephone** 020 7276 6334 **Fax** 020 7276 6337

E-mail kevin.nichols@cabinet-office.x.gsi.gov.uk

Web www.cabinet-office.gov.uk

Steve Wood
School of Business Administration
Liverpool John Moores University
Faculty of Business and Law
John Foster Building
98 Mount Pleasant
Liverpool
L3 5UZ

Our reference: FOI242216

Date: 17 May 2006

s.wood@livjm.ac.uk

Dear Mr Wood

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000

Thank you for your request of 21 April under the above legislation for information about FOI requests received from Members of Parliament and for numbers of page views for the Cabinet Office website homepage.

I am writing to advise you that following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have established that the information you requested concerning the number of requests made by MPs is not held by this Department. No special record is kept of requests made by MPs and, in any event, we would only be aware that a request came from an MP if he were to volunteer the information.

You also asked about any guidance produced by the Cabinet Office relating to the handling of FOI requests from MPs. We have published guidance to drafting answers to Parliamentary Questions in the light of FOI which is on the Cabinet Office website at:

http://www.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/propriety_and_ethics/civil_service/pq_guidance.asp.

The information you requested concerning page views is attached.

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder. Most documents supplied by the Cabinet Office will have been produced by government officials and will be Crown Copyright. You can find details on the arrangements for re-using Crown Copyright on HMSOnline at:

http://www.hmso.gov.uk/copyright/licences/click-use-home.htm



Information you receive which is not subject to Crown Copyright continues to be protected by the copyright of the person, or organisation, from which the information originated. You must ensure that you gain their permission before reproducing any third party (non Crown Copyright) information.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to request an internal review, you should write to:

Howell James Permanent Secretary Government Communications 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

e-mail: howell.james@cabinet-office.x.gsi.gov.uk

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

LA. W.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Nichols



CABINET OFFICE PAGE VIEWS

Taking the address of the Cabinet Office to be http://www.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/ the results are

MONTH (January - December 2005)	PAGE VIEWS HOMEPAGE
January	72,842
February	72,865
March	85,069
April	117,561
May	90,101
June	85,130
July	93,490
August	82,532
September	88,780
October	89,231
November	91,287
December	77,368

